

Sandringham and West Newton Primary Academy School Newsletter

SPRING I 2020

Spring has sprung...

DIARY DATES

Break up for half term 14th February

Return to school Monday 24th February

Wednesday February 26th -Classical Music Rocks performance 2pm—all parents welcome—violinist Kamila Bydlowska and also Cellist Rebecca Hepplewhite at 11.00am Friday March

World book day Friday March 6th.

Parents' eve Monday 16th , Tues 17th and Wed 18th

Learning Together Day March 18th-First Aid/Health and wellbeing

Clypping service March 20th 9.15am

Year 5 and 6 Residential to Kingswood March 23-25th.

Family Communion March 27th.

School Disco Friday March 27th. 3.30pm

April 2nd staff training day school

Easter holidays—Thursday April 2nd to Friday April 17th.

School reopens Monday 20th April.

RSE parent information workshop 28th April 3.45pm in Flitcham Hall

Dear Parents, Children and Staff,

What a super half tem we have had. Children are making excellent progress in class, with lots of exciting topics being studied. It has been lovely for children in Year 3 and 4, who have been finding out about being an evacuee during World War II, to share their own family's history.

Mr Verney, a local Flitcham resident, is coming in to share his memories of being a child in the war too. If anyone else has family history to share please do get in touch.

Gardening Club

Gardening club has got off to a cracking start this term and with the help of one of our school governors Mrs Windsor and a parent Mr Emery, from Flitcham, plus of course the enthusiasm of Jack Franklin, our school organiser and the other children involved, various vegetables have been planted and a lavender hedge is now growing. Any offers of plant donations most welcome.





Parent Forum

Thank you to everyone who attended our last parents meeting. Minutes have been emailed. The next meeting will be after school, so hopefully more parents can attend. There is also a suggestion box for agenda items in reception.

Parent views are important to us and to prospective parents. We want to keep our school full and shout about our lovely setting.

We would like to encourage everyone to fill in the parent survey on Ofsted's parent view. This is a window to our school for prospective parents, so if you could spare the time to fill it in we would be most grateful

https://
parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
login?destination=give-yourviews

If you have any problems logging in or registering please come into school and we can help.

Congratulations to Clara Moreland who was presented to Her Majesty, for the Bible prize. A day you will never forget Clara:.



Personal Development

Children have started working on their personal development goals, which link with our Christian Values. This half term we have focussed on Courage and trying new things. Next half term we will be looking at Justice for our Christian value and understanding others.



First Place for Gymnasts

Well done to our gymnasts who did so well, achieving first place in the competition at Eagles Gym in Kings Lynn.